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ROAD CLOSURE FOR BRIDGE REPAIR WORK ON NORTH BRANCH GREEN VALLEY ROAD 
IN CAMBRIA – The County of San Luis Obispo Department of Public Works will temporarily 
close North Branch Green Valley Road during working hours approximately 0.2 miles north 
of Highway 46 for repairs on May 24, 2022 through May 26, 2022. 
 
The bridge on North Branch Green Valley Road at North Branch Green Valley Creek 
will be closed to all vehicular use from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Please refer to map for 
location. 
 
This bridge is among 137 federal highway bridges in San Luis Obispo County for which 
Caltrans provides inspection and recommendation of repairs. A recent bridge inspection 
found potential structural deficiencies, which require repairs to the bridge. 
 
The bridge will be open outside of the 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. working hours during the repair 
work. 
 
Please contact Evelyn Sanchez at (805) 781-5399 or esanchez@co.slo.ca.us with any 
questions or comments.                              
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